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VPD Report Number:  19-046164      Date/Time Occurred: 6-6-19 / 2144 hrs 

Type of Incident: Shoot at an Inhabited Dwelling 

 

Location: 2300 block of E. Murray Ct. 

 

Name of Business (if applicable): 

       

 

 

 

 

Suspect:  Age: Arrested: 

1. Unknown                  

2.       

 

 

 

 

              

 

   

 

 

 

  

Details: On 6-6-19 at about 9:44 PM, officers responded to a shooting that had just occurred on the 2300 block of E. 

Murray Ct.  Upon arrival, officers learned unknown suspects drove by the victim's residence in a gray colored SUV 

and fired multiple rounds at the front of the residence before fleeing.  The residence was struck at least once, but none 

of the occupants inside were injuried.  Officers recovered numerous shell casing at the scene, but were unable to 

locate any suspects.  The motive for this shooting is unknown at this time.  The case is being forwarded to the Violent 

Crimes Unit for further investigation.  If anyone has any information regarding this incident please contact the 

Violent Crimes Unit at 559-713-4234. 

 

 

 

  

    Arresting / Investigating Officer: Patrol Supervisor:  Sgt. Chris Jennings 
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